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Welcome to the first
Lancashire Learning
Disability Partnership
Board Newsletter. 

People First are pleased that 
they will continue to run the
Lancashire Learning Disability
Partnership Board for the next 
3 years.

The Partnership Board 
will be chaired by
David Blacklock and
Linda Stewart from
People First.
 



We want to make sure the plans
talked about in the Lancashire All
Age System Strategy for Learning
Disability are happening. 

We will have a smaller group of
people at each meeting so we can
keep track of the work we do. 

These people will get an email
invitation. 
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The Way Forward
Newsletter

We have learnt a lot over the past few years
about the best way to move the Partnership
Board forward. 

We would like to update you on the changes
we are making.

We hope you will support us to do this.

Changes to the Board Membership



We want the members of the Board to
attend  meetings face to face at County
Hall, Preston. 

The Board members will help us make
positive changes to health, housing,
employment, and education for people
with learning disabilities in Lancashire.

Sometimes, we will invite other people
to speak at the meeting. 
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What the Board members will do
Newsletter

How to keep up to date
People First are working on a
Partnership Board webpage. 

The webpage will have
information about each Board
member. 

It will have the minutes of each
meeting.  
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You can contact us and ask questions
using a link on the website. 

You can come to one of our self-
advocacy meetings. 

We will have an annual confererence.
This will be a celebration of our work
and will be open to everybody. 

How to be involved

Useful information
If you do not want to receive the
Partnership Board newsletter, please
send an email to:

lucy.irid@wearepeoplefirst.co.uk

Check out our webpage:
https://tinyurl.com/2rxrce9u


